
           
 

 
 
 
 

 
Weekly Intercom January 24, 2014 

 
1. Bathroom Pass- You may allow only ONE student at a time to use the bathroom. When two or 

more students are permitted to leave the room together, there is always a problem in the bathroom. If 
a child needs an escort to the nurses’ office, you may allow that. Please enforce this policy. 

2. Lunchtime Monitors- If you are allowing students to monitor for you during their lunch periods 
and you have provided them with a pass then you MUST be in your room awaiting their arrival. 
Students should not be roaming the halls looking for you or sitting on the floor outside your 
classroom. If you are not prepared to be in your room, then do not issue them a pass. 

3. Schoolnet- Please check nyc.schoolnet.com to view the scores of your students. If you have 
completed your grading and handed in the results then the scores have been posted. 

4. Bulletin Boards- Please update your bulletin boards by close of business Friday January 31, 2014. 
5. Schoolyard- A special thank you to the custodial staff for clearing the sidewalks and schoolyard. 

We appreciate your hard work. 
6. Respect for All- The week of February 10-14, 2014 has been designated as Respect for All. We will 

continue with our tradition of recognizing random acts of kindness with a 3 point coupon. In 
previous years we used a 5 point coupon but it will be different this year. Coupons will be placed in 
your letterbox next Friday.  

7. Easy Grade Pro- New updates have been added to EGP which has caused many computers to block 
the site. If you cannot access EGP check the address bar for a notification about blocked pop-ups. 
Click on the notification and choose ‘allow pop-ups’ from this site. If you have any questions 
contact N. Auriti Ext 1230. 

8. Student Updates- Please update your records accordingly: 
Re-Admit 
Nathan Isakov    812 

 Bilal Choudhry   831 
 

 
A tremendous thank you is in order to all the staff members who braved  

the cold, snow and ice to come to work on Wednesday. I realize  
the tremendous burden it placed on you and your family. Your  

dedication, commitment and great work ethic do not go unnoticed.  
Thank you! 
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